
                                                                                                         

 
 
 
 

26/10/2020 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Last Monday swimming begun. We completed testing and finalised groups to support our 
swimming program for the coming weeks. The children had loads of fun and will be learning 
vital skills to support their swimming development.  

Tomorrow, Dr Jacki will be at school for appointments with families from the region. 
Although her schedule for tomorrow is full, if you would like to see her when she visits next 
in term 1 2021, please contact the front office to arrange an appointment.  

NAIDOC day at Tabulam PS is planned for Tuesday November 24. We are holding the event 2 
weeks later to allow us to involve and have community members onsite at school. I am very 
hopeful the Department of Education will be allowing parents and family members onsite on 
this date and we would disappointed to hold NAIDOC celebrations without our community. 
It will also be a day to say thank you for all your support over the year! 

Our Year 6 children have a number of events occurring for them over the coming weeks and 
months. They have orientations, a graduation dinner at the RSM club in Casino and a 
rewards day. I encourage them to keep working hard and keep following the school 
expectations so they are invited to all these events. The school is working closely with 
Bonalbo Central School to support their transition to high school.  

Next year TPS will not run our transition class like we have in the past. Our preschool 
children will no longer attend each Monday for the year before they start kindergarten the 
following year. Due to increased enrolments, we will be focusing our spending to support 
learning for our current enrolments. We will still offer an extensive transition program and 
more information will be available regarding this in 2021. We thank you for your 
understanding and look forward to seeing you all soon!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If your child is away from school can you please send a note, call the office or send a 
message via Facebook to let us know. EVERY SCHOOL DAY COUNTS! 

Regards, 

Shaun Piccoli 

Principal Tabulam Public School  

0422401669 

 

Children need to be 
on time and at 
school each day! 



 

 

 

   

  

  

   

   

 

 

 

 

Important Dates 

26 October - K-6 swimming at Bonalbo 

27 October – Dr Jacki at TPS 

2 November - K-6 swimming at Bonalbo 

9 November - K-6 swimming at Bonalbo 

9-13 November – NAIDOC week 

16 November - K-6 swimming at Bonalbo 

23-27 (not the 24th) November- Intensive 
swimming program at Bonalbo pool 

24 November – NAIDOC Day 

1 December – High School Orientation BCS 

2 December – High School Orientation BCS 

7 December- Presentation Day 

8 December- Year 6 Graduation dinner RSM 
club 

9 December- Year 6 reward day   

10 December- Christmas craft day  

14 December- Reward pool party at 
Bonalbo 

16 December- last day for kids 

29 January 2021- first day back for kids K-6 

4 February- Swimming Carnival  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In 2021, TPS will have 3 classes to support 
learning across K-6. Miss Ianna and Mrs Moore 
will be teaching a class each. Mrs Wilkinson will 
teach Monday to Thursday and Mrs Elwell will 
teach the class on Friday.  Due to the increase 
in enrolments, having 3 classes will assist 
teaching and learning significantly across the 
year. Mrs Moore has been our transition 
teacher this year and we welcome her full-time 
next year. She is a great teacher and we are 
very lucky to have her.  

 


